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Events happening in September!

We have a few things to share with you all, the month of September has a scholarship opening up (more info

below), and a few social events.

TRIO Scholarships!

We have two scholarships opening up for our TRIO SSS Students, any questions can be answered by your Peer

Advisor.



Quick Reminder to follow our social media! We

post daily on our Instagram and Facebook Page. :)

Shoutout to Janet, We will miss you.

Sharing some bittersweet news with you all: Our Graduate Assistant Janet got a new position as the Graduate

Fellow for the Center for Teaching and Learning Excellence (CTLE) at the University of Utah. In this position,

she will provide Equity, Diversity, and Inclusion workshops and presentations for faculty around pedagogy. She

will also have faculty consultations in which she will discuss difficult situations and lack of information when it

comes to equity in education and instruction. We believe Janet is a strong advocate for creating welcoming

spaces for students within the University of Utah. 

Janet's first day working as the Graduate Fellow for CTLE was on, Tuesday, August 23rd. Her new office is

located in the library on the first floor, room 1705. So, whenever you want to visit her, please feel free to do so.

She would love to see you there! (:  

Welcome back to Alex!



We would like to Welcome Alex back as our Peer Advisor for TRIO Student Support Services. Here is a little

bit about Alex: 

Hometown: Salt Lake City (Rose Park, from the west side with love), UT 

Study Areas:  Ethnic Studies, Automotive

Languages Spoken: English, Spanish, Spanglish. 

About TRIO: I have been part of TRIO since the 10th grade. If it weren’t for TRIO, I wouldn’t be here writing

this biography. I represented TRIO UB at the UOFU at the ASPIRE Conference in May of 2020. I've been

a recipient of the TRIO ASPIRE Scholarship twice. #TRIOWORKS 

Hobbies/Interests: I like to work on my 93’ Mazda Miata, travel, dance and listen to a broad range of music. 

Interesting Fact: I would rather be in California, and I am missing half my right lung due to a benign tumor,

and I was left with a 21cm scar on my right side. 😊 

We have a work opportunity for you all, click on

the U for more info.  If you are interested in social

justice issues this is a job for you. Create
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